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MARINE DRILL INSTRUCTOR TO RECEIVE SILVER STAR MEDAL  
 
WHAT:  Sergeant Philip A. McCulloch Jr. will be presented the 
military’s third highest award for valor, the Silver Star Medal 
at the Marine Corps Recruit Depot San Diego (MCRD SD) and the 
Western Recruiting Region (WRR) during a morning colors 
ceremony.   
 
WHEN:  The ceremony will be held Friday, February 10, 2012 at 8 
a.m.  
 
WHERE:  The ceremony will be held in the Pendleton Hall 
courtyard.  
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION:  Sergeant Philip A. McCulloch Jr. is a 
native of Tucson, Ariz., and was raised in Galveston, Tx. He 
currently serves as a drill instructor at Marine Corps Recruit 
Depot San Diego for Company M, 3rd Recruit Training Battalion, 3rd 
Recruit Training Regiment. McCulloch will be awarded the Silver 
Star Medal for gallantry during combat actions in Afghanistan 
while serving as a squad leader with Company K, 3rd Battalion, 5th

 

 
Marine Regiment. 

MEDIA INSTRUCTIONS:   Press interested in covering the event 
must RSVP with the Public Affairs Office no later than noon on 
Feb. 9, for coordination purposes.    
 
Media attending the event should meet at Gate 2 at the 
intersection of Barnett Avenue and Henderson Avenue between 7:15 
and 7:30 a.m. 



 
Media arriving after 7:30 a.m. will not be able to cover the 
ceremony.  
 
Included in this release is Sgt. McCulloch’s award citation for 
your use. 
 
For more information, or to RSVP, call the Public Affairs Office 
at (619) 524-8724 or (619) 778-0734 or email us at 
marc.ayalin@usmc.mil and rdsd_pao@usmc.mil. 
 



 


